
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Burlington – Graham Metropolitan Planning Organization FY 2020 – 2029 Transportation 
Improvement Program (TIP) and BGMPO 2045 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP) 
Amendments 

This is to notify the public that the Burlington – Graham Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(BGMPO) FY 2020-2029 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) and 2045 Metropolitan 
Transportation Plan will be amended in accordance with revisions of the State Transportation 
Improvement Program due to reprogramming and project scheduling of the State Transportation 
Improvement Program. The documents will be available for public review and comment from 
December 30, 2020 through January 20, 2021 and can be opened from links on the BGMPO’s 
website: www.bgmpo.com.  

Alternatively, hard copies are available for public review by appointment only.  To make an 
appointment or provide comments, please contact the MPO Administrator via email: 
comments@burlingtonnc.gov, by phone: (336) 513-5418, or U.S. Mail: BGMPO, Attn: Wannetta 
Mallette, PO Box 1358, Burlington, NC  27216 on or before January 20, 2021. 
 
A public hearing is scheduled during the January 19, 2020, 5:00 p.m., BGMPO Transportation 
Advisory Committee meeting. The meeting is scheduled to be held virtually and via conference 
call due to COVID-19 concerns and social distancing requirements.  Meeting information will be 
posted on the BGMPO’s website.   
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, 
disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans 
wi(th Disabilities Act or those requiring language translation services should contact the 
Burlington – Graham MPO at 336.513.5418. 
 

Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la MPO en 
wmallette@burlingtonnc.ogv.  
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